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Akeem Marsh, MD, DFAACAP is a nationally recognized expert on the link between trauma and 
disruptive behavior disorders, as well as the impact of racism and other biases in mental health 
treatment. He has dedicated his career to working with children and families of medically neglected 
communities. Dr. Marsh currently serves as the Medical Director of the Home for Integrated 
Behavioral Health – The New York Foundling and as a consultant member of the Verywell Mind 
Review Board. In part through his leadership efforts, The New York Foundling was a recipient of the 
American Psychiatric Association Foundation (APAF) 2022 Award for Advancing Minority Mental 
Health. He maintains a faculty appointment as Clinical Assistant Professor of Child and Adolescent 
Psychiatry at the New York University Grossman School of Medicine. Dr. Marsh is a Fellow of the 
American Psychiatric Association, a Distinguished Fellow of the American Academy of Child and 
Adolescent Psychiatry (AACAP), serves as a member of the Board of Directors of the New York 
Council on Child and Adolescent Psychiatry (NYCCAP), as well as on the Board of Directors for 
American Professional Society on the Abuse of Children (APSAC). In January 2022, Dr. Marsh 
published a book that he co-edited, Not Just Bad Kids: The Adversity and Disruptive Behavior Link.  


